
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

It is incredible that it is already time to write and tell you what we will be learning about this half-term. Since September, we have worked hard, had 

fun and made some wonderful connections between different areas of the curriculum, which has been superb. We’ve received a letter from King 

Charles II, made mammoths, written fabulous stories and visited a museum – and that’s just a little glimpse into the learning that has taken place in 

our classroom.  

If you would like to support your child’s learning at home, we thought it would be helpful for you to have a more detailed idea of what we are learning 

about… As always, please contact us with any questions, celebrations or concerns.  

Ms Czubaj, Mrs McLeod and Miss Walton.  

 
https://explorify.uk/teacher-support/science-teaching-support/earth-and-space-explore-with-your-class https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/z9q3f82#z94wdp3  

https://explorify.uk/teacher-support/science-teaching-support/earth-and-space-explore-with-your-class
https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/articles/z9q3f82#z94wdp3

